
Lidsing Garden City Development 

Maidstone Borough Council is poised to approve this development of 2,000 houses. 

There is a meeting of the Strategic Planning and Infrastructure Committee of Maidstone Borough 

Council to discuss the Local Plan Review’s Regulation 19 – the Call for Sites.  This development is on 

the Call for Sites. 

The meeting is being held on Monday 4th October at the Town Hall in Maidstone at 5.30 pm.   

Members of the public are able to attend this meeting and can register to speak and voice their 

opinions (The Parish Council would be happy to help anyone that would like to speak to register).  

You do not need to register to speak but attendance would help to prove the opposition to this 

development. 

Do not forget that this development gives access to the Gibraltar Farm development of 450 houses 

and also makes the development of East Hill (650 houses) and Darland Farm more likely. 

Help us to protect the green lung that separates Maidstone from Medway. 
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